
Garden Committee Meeting Minutes 

4/11/18 

 

- Members in attendance: Nicole Curtin, Mary Phillips-Leblanc, Megan Nevins, Bob Reynolds, Carol 

Benson 

- Results of teacher survey were discussed 

- Most teachers indicated interest in starting seeds in their classrooms. Nicole will get them 

materials to start seeds by next week.  

- Seeds will be given to Michele for seed packet project 

- Teachers indicated interest in helping out more with the garden 

 - Discussed creating a list of tasks to be done in the garden 

- Decided that each class will be responsible for planting one of the early cold weather 

crops.  

- Need to determine if teachers want help/ support in doing this and what sort 

of schedule would work best for them. Mary will reach out to elementary 

teachers about this 

 - We will need to mark off areas for each to be planted 

 - Nicole reached out to Meg Smith regarding some ideas she has about curriculum integration 

- Early Spring to do list for front garden was discussed 

 - Some sand will need to be removed from beds 

 - Once goat manure is obtained it will need to be added to beds.  

 - Once goat manure is added, early seeds can be planted 

 - Schedule depends on weather 

- May 1 at 2:45 we will have a hands on work day in the corner garden 

 - Work on getting grass up/ adding/ rearranging existing plants 

- Discussed grant opportunity through North Country Eat Smart NY 

- Layout for front vegetable beds was determined 

  


